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I saw the newspaper about ‘social and emotional wellbeing checks” for 0-3 year olds and I disagree with the proposal because every normal child can exhibit these “symptoms”. Many kids get upset if they don't get what they want, it’s a normal thing. 

Obviously we want to see our children healthy and happy, but these checks open the door to possibly having to medicate the child even if they are truly normal and just happen to be upset that day. 

I am really concerned with this proposal as I feel it can lead to destructive actions against very young children who haven't had the chance to grow up yet.


Regards,
Churlya




